
Posted: 3/18/15 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF LEGISLATIVE TRIP TO TALLAHASSEE 
 
 

Members of the PSTA Board of Directors, along with the PSTA 

CEO, will travel to Tallahassee, Florida on March 25 and 26, 2015 to 

meet with various state legislatures regarding the current legislative 

session and proposed legislation that may impact PSTA.  The PSTA 

Board Members in attendance may also discuss other matters 

relevant to PSTA.   

No official action or decisions of the PSTA Board of Directors 

will be made during the visit.  Persons are advised that if they decide 

to appeal any decision made at this meeting, they will need a record 

of the proceeding and, for such purpose, they may need to ensure a 

verbatim record of the meeting is made which includes testimony and 

evidence upon which the appeal is to be based. 

Any person with a disability requiring reasonable 

accommodations in order to participate in this meeting should call 

727-540-1800 at least two days prior to the meeting. 

 


